PLINK meeting May 19, 2018 at the
""1“?% Pollock Pines Safeway at 9:00 AM and
) -1

LP-L oIaNoKo will spend the morning removing trash

* Please Leave It NRA Kleen and debris from the El Dorado National

] Forest - specifically Bonetti road. Contact
Manuel 707/ 631-4451.

Special Board of Directors Election

A Special Board of Directors election to fill a vacant position. The term will be
until the end of 2018. The nominees for the BOD position are Bob St Amour and
Bart Petterle. The election will be held on June 11, 2018 and you will need to be
present to vote.

Message from Jim Peet - Maintenance Group leader

I'd like to thank all the volunteers who are getting the range cleaned up and
tightened up. It's an ongoing process and Tony Garcia and Dave longcor are leading
the way on the pistol range and the wedge. Jim Shipley is looking after the rifle range
and the fridge that is now stocked with water sodas and candy. These guys have got
the Main Conex box cleaned up and nicely organized. The surrounding areas of the
lower range are being addressed week by week. Charlie Freeland and Bob St. Amour
have started clearing the brush along the road way entering the range. They will keep
at it till they get it done. Bob.St.Amour, Chuck Stevens and Jim Peet finished the
outside storage enclosure and is now ready for use. There is a lot more to do and if
you would like to help please give Jim Peet a call (530-919-2230 )and he will put you
on the volunteer list.

BOD Special Committees

The Board of Directors have established three committees and are looking for a chair
for each committee. The chair will pick members to fill out the committee.

1. Range Safety Officer Committee: This committee will handle all issues
relating to the RSO's. The committee chair has been selected, Pam Nessessen

2. Maintenance Group: Items include general clean up and conex box storage
clean up. Jim Peet has been selected to be the Group leader

3. Construction Committee: This committee will handle issues with range
construction and repair. Items include repair sheds and new construction. If
you are interested in being chair send an email the following address:
eldoradogunclub@gmail.com.

Up coming Event items:


http://www.edrgc.com/

Test Match with the United States Practical Shooting Association (USPSA) July 7,
2018. More information to follow.

Picnic August 12, 2018 more information to follow.

Breast Cancer shoot Oct 13, 2018 starts at 9:00 am until 4:00 pm entry fee will
be $50.00. More information to follow.

Next General Meeting

The upcoming General Meeting is Monday, June 11, 2018 at Colina De Oro / 694
Pleasant Valley Rd., Suite 1, Diamond Springs starting at 5pm

.................................... _ Until next month.......take care!
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